Dear Parents-

In order for your child to be enrolled at Clemson Montessori School, we need a current SC Immunization form on file. Please request a copy of your child's immunization status from your physician, and submit the form to the school office. You may also ask you physician's office to fax the form to CMS at 864-654-1139.

If you have chosen not to immunize your child, or have chosen to immunize according to a different schedule than recommended by SC DHEC, please request a Certificate of Exemption from your local health department and submit that form to our school office.

Immunization forms must be received before your child begins school in August. If you have any questions, please call 864-654-4483 or email school@clemsonmontessori.com. Thank you for your cooperation.